FINANCIAL STATEMENT for the Annual Parish Meeting 17th April 2024.

As at the preparation of the report, the Clerk reported that the balances were -

Earmarked reserves			£1,067,889.18   (includes 450K loan)
General Operational Fund		£       14,339.75

All reserves are ringfenced for the replacement village community hub.

Confirmed funding streams:
HDC Strategic CIL 				200,000.00
Red Tile Farm Trust				   79,000.00
Warboys WI					   50,000.00
Cambridgeshire Priorities Capital Fund 	    40,000.00

Total						  369,000.00


The Council Tax Base increased by 30% to provide the additional revenue required to meet the loan payments.  As reported by the Chairman, consultation was held during October, where residents’ views were collated.  The 30% increase for 2024/25 equates to £116.94 for a Band D property which falls in line with neighbouring villages; remaining lower than Bluntisham, Bury, Somersham and Yaxley. The annual Precept receipt is forecast to be £188,040.00

Expenditure will be inflated for 2024/25 due to the building of a new community hub. As from 1st January 2024 Warboys Parish Council became VAT registered, to ensure best value for money for the Parish. 

The existing Parish Centre has had the rear meeting room demolished and there is no access to the car park; therefore, income generation will be significantly reduced.  It is expected the existing Parish Centre will close early 2025, when it’s income generation will cease.

As from 1st April 2024 the Parish Council administration will fully utilise the new financial software.  The capabilities of the software package offer members an instant viewing platform into the Parish Councils finances, and further offers functional reporting for specified areas of interest. 

